From: Louise Doornek

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010
To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com

Subject: November 21% wedding

Hi George,

Just wanted to drop you a note to thank you again for the great job at Jill and
John's wedding. We could not have been happier!!! You really kept things
rolling along, as I knew you would. Thanks for being so adaptable with last
minute schedule changes. Hope to hear you and your band again at another
event!!

Louise



